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Nursery Newsletter - November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been great to see the children back from the half term so eager to play and learn. They have 
been settling back into the routines of the Nursery and are eager to share all of the experiences they 
had over half term. 

Nursery Nativity 
We are pleased to announce that we will be holding our Nursery Nativity show on Thursday 
December 5th at 2pm in Coleridge East Hall. Please arrive at the East Office by 2pm to be seated. All 
of the children will be given a costume to wear on the day, all we ask is that you send them into 
Nursery in easy to change clothes that day (e.g. jogging bottoms and t-shirts). We will be practising 
our songs for the show over the next few weeks and will share them on Parent Hub for you to 
practise at home. If your child goes home at lunchtime on a Thursday, they can go home and return 
at 1.30pm to join us for the show. We hope that you can all make it! 

Toys and Gadgets 
It is school policy that children do not bring toys or gadgets from home into nursery or school. Items 
can be lost or broken, which can be distressing for the children. If your child wants to bring 
something into Nursery, please support us by explaining that they are not allowed to. 

Christmas resources 
If you have any old Christmassy ‘stuff’ at home that you no longer need or use, we would love to 
have it in the Nursery! It could be wrapping paper, cards, labels, decorations or anything that you 
were going to throw out- we will use them for all the Christmas activities we will be doing this half 
term. 

Reception Applications 
Please remember to apply for your child’s Reception school place by 15th January 2025. Even if your 
child has an older sibling in school, you will still need to apply for a place. For more information, 
please visit https://www.haringey.gov.uk/children-and-families/schools-and-education/school-
admissions/starting-primary-school 
 
Dates for your diary 
Nursery Nativity – Thursday December 5th at 2pm in the East Hall. 

Christmas Carol Concert – Monday December 16th  

Last day of term - Friday 20th December 

 

Thank you 

The Nursery Team 
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